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Welcome to LVFC HD Newsletter! 

❊ Daily TPs’ Hoon Dok Words ❊ 

  

Through the marriage Blessing that passes on God's 
original lineage, the True Parents will be able to give 
salvation to all humanity. People will become true 
persons engrafting into the true love, true life and true 
lineage of God. Furthermore, the Messiah will establish 
a true family; creating the kingdom of heaven on earth. 
Thus, when the Lord of the Second Advent comes in 
the flesh, this new lineage will be established through 
international marriage Blessings........ 

 

 
  

  

 
    
  

 
  

Shine City Project Report  
  

 
  

❋ Spanish DP WS - 
Fridays 7-10 PM - CHG 
  

❋ LVFC Fall Picnic   

CHG, Sun., Oct. 27 2019 
  

❋ 5th Campus Talk 

Sat., Nov. 2nd 9am-5pm 
  

❋ FEEF's 7th 

Anniversary 

IPEC, Dec. 13 2019 
  

❋ Thanksgiving Feast 

CHG, Nov. 24, 2019 
  

 

 LV Community 
Website 
  

LVFC Sermon Themes 
for 2019 

 DP life: Create a life you 

love, the one that God always 
wanted you to have 

Updates on Blessing & 
Family Ministry. 
  

Resources for Tribal 
Messiahs 
  
  

 
  

 About Sanctuary 
Church and H2 
  

  

 
  

Tribal Messiahship 
Card 



 

 

 
  

On September 28, 2019, Shine City Project made its 
way to the shores of Lake Mohave! An hour and a half 
drive from Las Vegas, Lake Mohave is a reservoir on 
the Colorado River that flows south from the Hoover 
Dam to the Davis Dam. Lake Mohave formed after the 
completion of the Davis Dam in 1951 near Laughlin, 
Nevada, which was used to regulate the water that 
would flow to Mexico. Sixty-seven miles in length, Lake 
Mohave.... 

 
 

  

Sunday School Activity on 
September 22, 2019 

  

 
  

 
 

  

Bringing awareness of purity 
education overseas 

  

 
  

Family Education and Empowerment 
Foundation(FEEF) expanded their purity education to 
Belize. 
  

  

 

  

 Membership Form   
  

 

  

 infolvfc@gmail.com 
  

Registor or Update your 
own and your family birth 
date 
  
  

  

 
810 811 812 813 814 815 
816 817 818 819 820 821 
822 823 824 825 826 827 
828 829 830 831 832 833  
834 835 836 837 838 839 
840 841 842 843 844 845 
846 847 848 849 850 851 
852 853 857 858 859 860 
861 862 863 
  
  

  

 



 

 

 
  

Hospitality Team 

  

Amiko Nkwethat, Dieudonne Nkwethat, Haruko 
Baragan, Midori Furugaki, Abby Richardson, Balthazar 
Zerbacio, Andres Alcantarao 
  

Lunch Team 

  

Takako Brown, Haruko Barragan, Miki Fagan, Katsumi 
Schlageter, Yoko Ota, Midori Furugaki, Mie Kanetake 
  

 

 
 

  

 
  

Dear brothers and sisters, 
I am very happy to annouce that the Ahn Shi Il pledge 
service every Ahn Shi Il will be at Cheon Hwa Gung 
Sanctuary at 6 a.m. The next Ahn Shil Il will be on 
Monday October14th. 
  

 

 

Hyojeong Cosmic Blessing & Korea 
Blessing Experience - Feb. 5-9  
  

Dear Families, The National BFM is excited to 
announce that the 2020 Hyojeong Cosmic Blessing will 
be on February 7 in conjunction with True Father's 
100th Birthday celebration at the KINTEX Exhibition 
Center in Korea. We are looking forward to welcoming 
many matched and married couples from America to 
receive the Marriage Blessing from True Parents at this 
unprecedented 4-day experience in Korea. The Korea 
Blessing Experience will be an event worth the travel for 
anyone who attends, especially for matched couples, 
who will have the unique opportunity to have their 
marriage Blessed by True Parents together with many 
other matched couples from around the world... 
  

 
  



 

 

 
  

BFM Coordinator for Las Vegas 
Community 

  

 
  

Happy to announce that Rev. Akira Ota is volunteering 
to become a BFM(Blessing & Family Ministry) 
Coordinator for Las Vegas Community. We are looking 
forward to seeing his good work for Heavenly Parent 
and True Parents and our community. 
 

Contact: 757-339-6084 
E-mail: ota5532@gmail.com 
  

  

 

Our wishes and messages to 
congratulate a new baby girl 
arrival 
  

 
  

Warmest congratulations on the birth of Yasui family's 
sweet 5th child baby girl! 
Takahiro and Sakie Yasui had been blessed with a new 
born baby Elena Miwa Yasui yesterday 5:36 a.m. on 
October 10. Both mother and baby are healthy. 
May Heavenly Parent and True Parents bless the 
mother and the new born baby! 
 

 

 

   

 

 


